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Birthdays

General Reminders

Classroom Updates

Hello Parents,

Welcome to summer!

Please keep your eyes open for water

day dates. This will come from your

child's teacher. As a reminder when we

have water days that you will need to

provide swim wear and towel.

We are looking forward to warmer

weather and being outside more. 

If you have any question or concerns

don't be afraid to reach out.

Shelby Bott

NOTE FROM THE
OFFICE

FEATURED
THIS MONTH:

Note from the Office

Happy Birthday to...

Graham and Taevyon who are

turning 1
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JUNE BIRTHDAYS GENERAL
REMINDERS
Here are a few dates to keep in

your calendar:

Friday June 3rd at 6pm, COTL

Graduation (children graduating

to kindergarten in the Fall)

Friday December 2nd at 6pm,

COTL Christmas Concert (2–5-

year old's)
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Hello parents! 

 It's June now, and it's hard to believe that we are

nearly halfway through the year! Wow! May was

another great month full of surprises and growth.

First of all, I'm happy to announce that we FINALLY

got to go on our first stroller ride of the year! It was

only for about fifteen minutes, but we were happy to

enjoy the warm weather and fresh air - even if it was

quite humid.

We recently purchased some sensory items for our

classroom and are excited to use them! We have

also continued making art projects - along with

cards for Mother's Day - and are looking forward to

making little presents of some kind for Father's Day!

While our walls are filling up with art projects, we

would love to add some family pictures as well! You

can help us with this by either bringing a picture in or

emailing one to the daycare's email. 

As you know, in May we celebrated Teacher

Appreciation Week. Thank you SO much for all the

ways you showed your appreciation for us. I know I

truly felt loved and appreciated and I thank you for

that! Your kids truly are a blessing from the Lord, and

I feel extremely blessed to be a part of their lives

and help them as they learn and grow.

As always, I hope this coming month brings you much

happiness, health, and an abundance of sunshine!

 - Miss Green

DUCK'S
Infants 1

CHICK'S
Infants 2

Hello Chick Families,

This past month has gone by fast; we

did a lot of exciting stuff in the

classroom and all of your kiddos

enjoyed them. We did a lot of sensory

play with both our hands and feet. We

painted with our feet as well as jumped

in yarn. We also played with yarn in our

hands! Multiple times this last month

we went on walks and the kids really

enjoyed it. Also, two friends began to

crawl this past month, so we now have

6 movers which makes it very eventful

every day!

During the month of June, we are

looking forward to celebrating two

birthdays here in the class. As well as

hopefully spending more time outside

as the weather gets warm.

Have a great month of June!

-Miss Scott
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TURTLE'S AND SNAIL'S
Toddler 1 & 2

Hello Parents!

 It is so hard to believe that June is here! We

have finally been enjoying the beautiful May

weather! We have been going outside on

the playground, going for walks and playing

with and learning not to eat sidewalk chalk!

:)

We have been busy continuing working

hard with learning animal sounds and

names, colors, learning the signs for

“please”, “more” and “all done” and

doing lots of art projects!

We are so excited to continue being able

to go outside when the weather is nice. If

you’d like, you are more than welcome to

bring any sun hats or sunglasses that the

kids can wear outside! If you do bring

these items, please be sure to try and

label them so we don’t get them mixed

up with other kids’ things!

Please let me know if you have any

questions regarding the toddler rooms! :)

-Miss Krogan

TREE FROG'S 
2's

Hello, Tree Frog Families!

I'm Miss Barrette. I'm so happy to be here! I am

currently in school at UW-La Crosse. I am 1 year away

from graduating with my bachelor's degree in Early

Childhood-Middle Childhood Education! I chose this

profession because I love to be around children and

impact their lives in the most positive and meaningful

way possible. My love for teaching is what brought me

here to COTL. I have loved every minute of being with

your children, and I can't wait to continue helping them

learn and grow!

Miss Barrette 

 I'm Mrs. Hansen and I am the newest COTL Lead

Teacher! A little about me is I am 26 years old. I

graduated from WTC in 2018 with an Associate Degree

in Education. I also just got married back in October

2021. My husband and I have 3 fur babies and 1 baby

on the way! Our dog's names are Stella (Redbone

Coonhound), Easton (Beagle), and Moose (German

Shorthair Pointer). Our baby will be attending COTL in

December and his name will be Clayton Devere! My

favorite thing about working with kids is watching them

learn new things every day and seeing their little minds

at work trying to figure new things out! I am looking

forward to meeting all the COTL families here at

daycare! Thanks for allowing me to take care of your

kids and be a part of the great team!

Mrs. Hansen
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Hey there from the Tiger room!!

We have had another busy month of May.

We have been enjoying the nicer weather by

spending some time outside. We have

celebrated a few different birthdays in our

room. We have been doing some fun sensory

play with vinegar and baking soda, corn

starch and water, and shaving cream. We

have been practicing our dexterity by

creating sticker art. This next month we are

getting two new classmates from the tree

frog room. We are excited to have them join

us on our adventures. We plan to focus on

using scissors this month and working on

identifying all of our shapes. We have some

fun weeks of curriculum coming up.

(Personally, I am most excited for dinosaur

week) we hope to have a fun filled month.

Thanks for checking in on us. 

The Tiger room, 

Mrs. Garcia 

Dear Penguin Families,

Time seems to be flying by and June is already

here. May has been a month of some

transition for the penguins, with different

teachers, but they have been doing great.

We have been enjoying the nice weather and

getting to use our back playground. As well as

enjoying rainy days that we get to stay inside

and play in the playroom and do art projects.

With weather getting nicer day by day if you

would like your child to have a hat or

sunglasses, please feel free to bring them. I

also ask that you bring your child a change of

clothes since we seem to like puddles and

dirty a lot! Whatever you plan on bringing we

just ask that you label all your stuff so we can

make sure everything goes home with the

correct kid.

In June we will be celebrating graduation for

Hayden, Henry, Levi, Louis and Jaylynn.

Congratulations! We look forward to getting

to spend the whole summer with them before

they leave to go to school.

We are also looking forward to more art

projects, using chalk outside and getting to

know our new teacher Mrs. Culligan.

Thank you for being patient with us it is very

much appreciated. If you have any questions

or concerns, feel free to talk to me or send me

an email as I should be in my office more

often.

Miss Bott

TIGER'S
3's

PENGUIN'S
4-5's


